Fax: +359 2 988 87 24, E-mail: office@bzs.bg; Website: www.bzs.bg

Date: 06.02.2023 Ref. №: 202

Attention to: Dr. Ahmet Tarık İşmen President TDA

Dear Dr. Ahmet Tarık İşmen

Dear colleagues,

On behalf of the Managing Board of Bulgarian Dental Association (BgDA) and on our own behalf, we offer our sincerest condolences to those who lost their lives in the earthquakes.

If you need help contact us immediately!

Best regards,

Dr. Nikolai Sharkov

President Bulgarian Dental Association Dr. Borislav Milanov Secretary General Bulgarian Dental Association